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SSFAA PRESCHOOL ROOM 111 NEWS

News You Can Use 
	 The year is off to a 
wonderful start in Room 111! 
The kids are enjoying their 
experience. Now that Fall is 
here, we are talking about 
changing weather, seasons and 
what happens during this fun 
season.                                        
	 	 We are also working on 
how to be a team at school and 
will start using the Second Step 
social emotional learning 
program. Each week you’ll get a 
sheet explaining what we have 
talked about. Please ask your 
child about what we are learning!                        
	 	 Last, everyone should 
receive an October homework 

calendar this week. It is filled 
with fun activities to do with your 
child at home. Homework is 
usually for you to keep and use 
again and again!  Please send a 
backpack every Thursday to 
carry home their magazine or 
sight word book (and word 
practice for those who will enter 
Kindergarten next year) and any 
other assignments.     	 	 	
	 Also, please remember to 
send the extra clothes and 
shoes requested on our supply 
list, and to dress your child for 
cooler weather, because we will 
try to go outside every day while 
we can. Feel free to contact us 

with any questions at the 
number below or via email at 
hmduncan@cps.edu.                                    
	 As always, feel free to 
contact us with any questions at 
the number below or via email at 
hmduncan@cps.edu. Don’t 
forget to check our website, 
Facebook page and Facebook 
group regularly and follow 
@authenticpreschool on Twitter 
for links to pictures and stories 
about Room 111! Use this QR 
code to get there fast!

  authenticpreschool.net/room111.html 
               Phone: 773 535 8348 

King shows his symmetrical pattern.

October’s Important Dates: 
9th: No School - Columbus Day

Shayla chooses purple crayons for her art work
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